
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Katie Phillipsphillika@dhec.sc.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/8/2017 12:51:52 PM
Subject: Contact Information

Good Afternoon Katie,

Our chief of staff would like the name and contact information for the acting director of DHEC, could 
you please provide it. Thank you.

Best Regards,
 
Catherine McNicoll
 
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
 
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

Sent from my iPhone
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